
Friday 21st March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a perfect week for forest school! Year 1 were so fortunate with the weather and 

have all had wonderful days over at the field with Mrs Willemse leading exciting days in 

the outdoors. This time children enjoyed making their own birds’ nests, bird feeders and 

wooden birds. There was also lots of opportunity for enjoying the freedom of the field 

and getting busy in the mud kitchen! Thank you so much to all the parents who joined 

year 1 to lend a helping hand.  

On Wednesday we welcomed Mr Kilhams from Cleves and some students to perform 

and inspire the next generation of musicians. We were treated to an oboe and violin 

performance of Mozart and found out about some of opportunities available to 

children when they get to Cleves.  In the afternoon Tiger class also had a musical 

afternoon when they went to sing at a local care home. The residents loved hearing 

the children sing and joining in.  Thank you, Mr Copsey, for organising both of these 

special events.  

It was lovely to welcome you to the first of our parent’s evenings yesterday evening. 

The second evening is on Tuesday. 

We have another busy week ahead with the MAGs market on Tuesday and the year 1 

visit to Brooklands on Wednesday.  

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend. 

Tanya Mooney 

                                                                                            

Key Dates Next Week 

Tuesday 25th March   PTA MAG craft morning 

     5.00-7.30- Parents Consultations 

 

Wednesday 26th   Year 1- Brooklands Museum 

 

Thursday 27th     9.15-10.00-Leopard class assembly 

 

Friday 28th     PM- Tiger class Mini Olympics at Cleves  

  

 

Easter Hat Parade Update 

We have made the decision that there will be no Easter Bonnet parade this year. 

 

Termly Payments & Visits Consent 

Thank you to all of you who have promptly given your consent for and made a 

financial contribution towards the planned visits and activities for the summer. If you 

have not done so, please log into Arbor and give consent/make payment now so that 

your child can take part as soon as possible as we have some visits very soon after 

Easter.  If we do not receive your consent, your child will not be able to attend the visits. 

 

Football and Multisports Courses – Easter Holidays 

Surrey Football Coaching Centres and Multisports Development Centres are pleased to 

be able to offer holiday clubs for the Easter holidays (flyers attached). To sign up please 

use the links below: 



https://multisportsdevelopmentcentres.co.uk/ 

https://surreyfootballcoaching.com/ 

 

We are Recruiting- Caretaker 

Oatlands School are looking for a Caretaker to join our team. We are looking for 

someone who is proactive and will take pride in keeping our school clean, well 

maintained and safe. 

For more information and to apply via eteach, please click HERE 

 

Cleves Sensory Workshop- Friday 9th May 9.30-10.30 

Cleves school are holding an introductory workshop to sensory processing & sensory 

and emotional regulation strategies for your child. For more information, or to book 

onto the course please click here: Parent Workshop - Sensory Strategies 

 

Safeguarding Notice 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety or wellbeing in the school or 

community, please speak to one of our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL). DSL- 

Tanya Mooney, Head Teacher.  DSL- Phil Copsey, Deputy Head Teacher or DSL-Kelly 

Grindle, Oscar Manager and Nurture Lead. 

 

Updates to the Website  

Vacancy page HERE 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4RVLnljRws1tJUD6_0OnjJZbMwnuOHw7DrloZeoeLME8pLA/viewform

